
SALISH 

March 26, 2020 

Xest s~l~alt/Ki'su'k kyukyit, 

KOOTENAI HOUSING AUTHORITY 
OF THE FLATHEAD RESERVATION~ 

There was a letter inserted with your April statement explaining our limited hours or operation. 
Unfortunately, we need to revise the plan because this evening Governor Bullock issued a Shelter in 
Place order. We will be scaling back our operations to only provide essential services. 

You can call the Housing Authority and leave a message if it is non-emergent and the call will be 
noted and addressed after the shutdown. If you have an after-hours maintenance emergency, 
please call CSKT Law & Order at (406) 675-4700. Dispatch will relay your message to our 
Maintenance staff, and we will respond to you. 

Although several staff member will be working daily, the payment window will not be open. The 
overnight drop box may be used to submit applications, recertifications, payments, etc. If you 
prefer to pay your rent and get a receipt at the time of payment, the Housing Authority will be 
flexible on accepting late rent payments once the office is reopened. No points or notices will be 
issued for late rent during this time of closure. 

If your income has been affected, please call the Housing Authority and follow the prompt to get to 
the Occupancy Department. You will leave a message with the Occupancy Manager, and she will 
return your call and possibly initiate a recertification so your rent can be adjusted accordingly. We 
understand that finances may be tight, and we will work with you the best we can. 

Take care! Stay safe! 

Lemlmts/Hu sukiiqukni, 

~rrdv-J t?.ut--&'6 
Jody Perez 
Executive Director 
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